Racal Health & Safety, Inc.
7305 Executive Way

Frederick, MD 21701-8368

(301) 695-8200 (800) 682-9500
FAX (301) 695-4413

July 13, 1994

Mr. Roland J. Berry Ann

Department of Health and Human Services

National Institute for Occupational
Safety and Health

Appalachian Laboratory for Occupational
Safety and Health

1095 Willowdale Road, 1138

Morgantown, West Virginia 26505-2888

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your memorandum of July 5, 1994,
recording the June 28 meeting with me and Mike Cowell
regarding the use of dust/mist filters with PAPRs. I would
confirm that the memorandum is a true record of what was
discussed, and we would be happy for it to go forward onto
the public record.

Yours faithfully,
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M. R. Bennett
Technical Director
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